
 

Cancelled Council Meeting 

RM of Piney Council 

 

The RM of Piney has cancelled the regular council 
meeting on Tuesday, August 22

nd
, 2017. All other 

regular council meetings and Committee of the Whole 
Meetings will remain as scheduled. 

                  
 August 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Phone No.: 

204-437-2284 or 

204-437-2060 

Fax No.: 

204-437-2556 

office@rmofpiney.mb.ca 

RM Office Closed August 7
th

 

RM of Piney Office 

 

The RM of Piney Office will be closed to the public 
on Monday, August 7

th
, 2017 for August long weekend. 

We will re-open on Tuesday, August 8
th
, 2017.  

 

 

Middlebro Fun Day and Picnic 

 

Sunday August 13
th

, 2017 

11:30am-3:00pm 

at Middlebro Park 

 

Since this is a pot luck lunch, please call 204-437-2415 to 
let us know what you are thinking of bringing. Remember to 
bring a lawn chair for each family member in case there is 

not enough seating. 
 

There will be games and Karaoke after the meal. 
 

Canada 150 Project 

RM of Piney Community Organizations 

Piney Community Church, Article by Jean Gushulak 

 

Piney Community Church started renovations in 2015, 
replacing the windows and outside doors in the church, 
which was Phase One of our renovation projects. In 2015 
we applied for the Canada 150 Community Infrastructure 
Program through the RM and we were successful with a 
$22,000 grant which was 50/50 funded by the grant and the 
church. With these funds we got to start phase two of our 
renovation project which was new siding on the outside of 
the church and steeple, painting of the steeple, gutters and 
ease troughs. This spring we started and have finished 
phase three of our renovation project which was new doors 
in the inside of the church, patching of the walls and ceiling, 
painting inside the church, and repairing and freshening up 
the floors with industrial carpet throughout the church.  
 

We, the Piney Community Church are thankful to have been 
granted the funds as this made it possible to complete all 
three phases of our renovation projects.  Also we would like 
to thank all the people that contributed to our Renovation 
Fund and supported our fund raisers in the past two years 
and continue to support our church.  
 
 

Farmer’s Market Yard Sales 

 

Fridays, July 28 – Sept. 8
th

, 2017 

Pine Grove Seniors Centre in South Junction 

from 3:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

 

Bring your yard sale to the Farmer’s Market. Great 
location - catch the Friday evening highway traffic.  

 

$10 table rental or $40 for all seven Fridays of the 
Farmer’s Market. 

 

Call Patty 204-437-2343 or Roger & Ida 204-437-3014 
to book your table. 

 

 

Board of Revision 

MB Assessment 

 

Board of Revision will be held on September 20
th

, 2017 at 10am. Last day to appeal your 2017 Added or Reduction 
statements or your 2018 assessments will be September 5

th
, 2017 by 4:30pm. Please put your request in writing 

including the Roll Number, your name, and your discrepancy to the assessment, and the request will be properly 
addressed at the RM of Piney Board of Revision with the property owner and MB Assessment. 
 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=10155556749405337&set=gm.1382076575247030&type=3


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


